
WWFM EEO Report:  February 1, 2023 through January 31, 2024

WWFM/WWNJ/WWCJ/WWPJ are known collectively as WWFM, The Station 
Employment Unit for purposes of EEO reporting. 

This prior year there continued to be only four (4) full-time employees 
working for WWFM, The Station Employment Unit, and as such no report 
needs to be filed.  


